
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Hi everyone!  
 
My name is Mr. Raper. I’ll be your form tutor when you start at Whickham School.  
If you’re nervous about starting a new school, don’t worry, I’ll be here to support you. Let’s all 
work together to support each other and enjoy the time spent at school. I’m incredibly excited to 
meet you all and I know we’ll be able to do great things together.  
 
If you’d like to know more about me I am a maths teacher, and I really, really love maths. Be 
prepared for maths activities during tutor time. If you don’t love maths yet, I’ll try and convince 
you otherwise.  
 
Outside of school, I enjoy football, rock music, playing video games and running. I can’t wait to 
hear what interests you guys and what subjects you love.  
 
Let’s look forward to our new adventure in September. I hope you share my excitement for a new 
start.  
 
See you all soon,  

Mr. Raper 

 


